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                     Birthdays                 

November 

Mark Adams  11/4 

TOM Hinckley  11/ 4 

Carol Hood                       11/5 

Deb Kuipers  11/8 

Loren Stogsdill   11/15 

Wayne Grant                    11/27 

Dayle Langley                   11/27 

Debbie Thompson            11/28 

Alexander Forrester          11=29 

Randy Burnett                 11/30          
                                  

Anniversaries 

Dan & Kay Miner             11/20 

Dave & Linda Faller          11/21 

Wayne & Karen Grant      11/24 

Robert & Doranna Morris    11/27 

 

Club members gather to collect food for FISH of Albany  

 

Next Club Meeting 

November 5 

50/50 

Don’t forget to Vote! 

We will be nominating new  

Officer positions 

Are you ready to  help shape 

Rollin’ Oldies Car Club? 

 

Welcome New Members! 

Brandon Burns 

Bret Frenchi 

Emily Walker 

   Mark & Judy Moran  

Watch the Newsletter for Member Profiles! 



ROLLIN' OLDIES GENERAL MEETING 
OCTOBER  1, 2024 

 
 

The meeting was called to order by Vice President Dan Miner.  The Pledge of Allegiance was recited. 
 
We have 3 new members. Bert French, Emily Walker and Brendon Burns. 
 
The Secretary read the minutes from last month.  They were accepted as written.   
The birthdays and anniversaries were celebrated in song. 
 
The Treasurer gave the financial report. 
 
On October 2 there will be a celebration for the Cottonwood Dancehall in Lebanon.   
There will be a speaker that will give the history . 
 
We had Wayne Grant and Carl Thompson win trophies from the past month. 
 
 
There will be a Trunk and Treats at the Grocery Outlet in Lebanon between 11:00 and 2:00.  Also 
Sweet Home Elks Clubs will have one between 4:00 and 5:30.  Mid Valley Car Culture in Albany  
will be between 11:00 and 2:00.  Albany's annual Swap Meet will be November 16th.   
Fish Food drive will be coming up.  Information will be coming later.  Winter Rod Show will be com-
ing up on January 17th and 18th. 
 
There were 53 members in attendance. 
 
Don says that the Newsletter are now available online.  
 
Regarding the Salem Council meeting, $7,767.00 was raised at this years October Fest.  The Santa 
Cruise is December 7th between 8:00 and 11:00.  Cherry Blossom will be April 12th.  There will be no 
more meeting until January.   
Remember, Storybook Land is coming up.  See Carol Hood for information and to volunteer to help 
out. 
 
Various Committee Chairpersons gave their thanks to all the hard work from the members for having a 
great Car Show.  The Show was a huge success. 
 
The meeting was closed at 7:54. 

November Meeting is November 5th, Election Day.  Bring a friend who might like 

to join us! 

 

HAPPY THANKSGIVING EVERYONE! 



NEWS & NOTES 

Christmas dinner will be  December 3rd at the American Legion Hall.  The club will pay for 

members, however gust meals will be $15 per person. There will be a sign-up sheet at the  

November meeting.   

Dues will be Due December 1st.   Club dues are  $15.00 See Dick Wetzel 

If you did not get a copy of the Special Edition, Please order one from the Historian. 

Jim Billings and Rich Bailey 
welcome you to the show! 

Show Info at a Glance... 

Location: 
Linn County Fair and Expo Center 
Just off Interstate 5 at the 
Fair/Expo Exit 
 
The facility is just east of the Albany Airport. Ony 18 minutes south of Salem and 35 
minutes north of the Eugene Springfield area. 

Date and Times: 
January, 17-18 2025 
Friday 6PM - 9PM 
Saturday 9AM - 6pm 

Winter Rod & Speed Show   Applications Available 

Coming January 17 & 18 

DJ’S Corner   Still have a fender to paint! 

“Call it Edsel of Studebaker.”.. 



After Carl retired, he thought he would have time to start working on a couple projects, then he de-
cided he wanted to be able to enjoy something that was already done. So we started looking... Even-
tually he found this car that an 81 year old man was selling up in Hillsboro. Of course we fell in love 
with it and bought it before he even drove it, as it was raining when we went to look at it in February 
of 2023. I told him I was fine with the purchase so long as it didn't just sit in the garage not being 
used. The last two summers have been so much fun as we joined the club and have been to many 
shows and events. One of the highlights was being invited to the Portland Roadster Show where we 
won Best In Class in our category. We have really enjoyed making lots of new friends in the club and 
are looking forward to future events and involvement!   

Carl & Sheri Thompson’s    1934 Chevy Phaeton 


